Notice of Public Hearing
Matagorda County Appraisal District

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE MATAGORDA COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT'S BOARD OF
DIRECTORS WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2024 FISCAL YEAR PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET.
THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL CONVENE AT 12 NOON ON TUESDAY, JULY 11, 2023, IN THE APPRAISAL
DISTRICT OFFICE CONFERENCE ROOM LOCATED AT 2225 AVENUE G, BAY CITY, TEXAS IN SAID COUNTY.

THE AGENDA IS AS FOLLOWS:

A. HEARING OF TESTIMONEY ON 2024 PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET

B. VOTE ON 2024 PROPOSED OPERATING BUDGET BY BOARD OF DIRECTORS
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Secretary, Board of Directors

Matagorda County Appraisal District




